
 

Nottingham District 
 

Saturday 2 November 2024 

Open Ringing at Nottingham St Mary the 

Virgin 

12 bells, 35-2-23, NG1 1PZ 

3.00 pm – 4.30 pm 

Ringers of all abilities are welcome 

 

 

 

Questions? 

For further information please email the District Secretary: nottingham_district@southwelldg.org.uk 

 

Prompt arrival required as 

access door is locked after start 

time 

Steepleage £2 per person 

 

Find us on Facebook 

Search for: “Nottingham 

District Bellringers” 

Check our website 

for more events in the guild 

www.southwelldg.org.uk 


